
 

 

 

  

THIS MONTH’S MEETING: 

 

MAY 14 

@  

10:00 

 

BILL FOX’S HOUSE 

 

MAY, 2011 

 

  

Some trees with potential 

 

      

      

 

Happy Spring Everyone!!!!!!!!!! 

 

  

 Ah spring time in the Rockies.  The trees 

are alive with buds and there are trees to be har-

vested.  Hopefully everyone had a great winter and 

past couple of months.  I unfortunately lost one of 

my trees this year, bad placement in the yard and it  

didn’t get enough water.  I learned a valuable les-

son with the placement of that tree.  I hope every-

one else had a better winter than I did. 

 On a different topic it is half way through 

the Yamadori season.  I hope everyone has at least 

been looking in the wilderness.  I happened on a 

beautiful looking tree while hiking last week it had 

great potential but it happens to be on private  land.  

Every one needs to abide by the rules no matter 

what.  Get your mountain gear and your permits 

together and be safe. 

  

 There have been a couple of meetings 

since the last newsletter, for that I do apologize.  

We had a great pot making class (pictures coming 

soon).  A great talk about Yamadori with some 

great safety tips.  At the last meeting people 

brought in some of their bonsai trees.  Some which 

needed to be trimmed and styled others were there 

just for show.  

 The next show is on May 14 at Bill Fox’s 

house at 10:00.  We will have a demo/workshop  

for a price of $20-25.  There will be an assortment 

of trees to choose from. The more experienced club 

members will be helping where needed. For direc-

tions call Bill Fox at 540-3708.   

  

 

MAY 

VOLUME 24,  ISSUE 2 

President:  David Conlin 

    dave.jenna@msn.com 

 

Vice President: Robert Baran 

                 rjb@phoenixbonsai.com 

 

Treasurer:             Charlie Richards 

        richards123@q.com 

 

Secretary/Membership:    

     JeremiahStilson 

    jeremiahphoto@yahoo.com 

 

Communications 

Officer:  Robert Baran 

                 rjb@phoenixbonsai.com 

 

Members at Large:  

 Bill Fox and Cliff Broyles 

 

Please be aware that our club's newslet-
ters are now archived on-line -- 

Google (and Bookmark!) "Pikes Peak 

Bonsai" and on the left side click on 
"Newsletter".  While there, also check 

out the link to see some 70 other 

Bonsai Club Newsletters On-line from 
around the world.  



 

 

Pikes Peak Bonsai Society 

Pikes Peak Bonsai Society 

Colorado Springs Senior Center 

1514 N. Hancock Ave. 

Colorado Springs, CO  80909 

Phone: 719-385-5933 

http://www.phoenixbonsai.com/PikesPeakBonsai.html 

CLUB MEETINGS  
 

Non-members and those curious about this art/hobby are always welcome at no 
obligation! 

10 a.m. on the Second Saturday of each month, usually at the Senior Center 
(Ceramics Room),  

1514 N. Hancock Ave. (corner of Camarillo at the top of Hancock, 1/3 mile north 
of Uintah St.), just northeast of downtown Colorado Springs.  

(719) 385-5933  

Look to this space in the 

future for want ads, sales 

ads and a place to put that 

ad for your business!! 

If you have anything to 

put in this space, let me 

know. 

A 2x3 insert is $5 for one 

issue, $10 for 3 issues, and 

$18 for one year. 

A 3x4 insert is $10 for one 

issue, $20 for 3 issues and 

$36 for the year. 

For more information 

contact Jeremiah at jere-

miahphoto@yahoo.com 

http://www.phoenixbonsai.com/PikesPeakBonsai.html

